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On January 8, 2022, Diamines and Chemicals Limited obtained a letter from the State Level
Environment Impact Assessment Authority (SEIAA) for Environment Clearance for expanding
its synthetic organic chemical production unit at Plot No. 13, PCC Area, P.O. Petrochemicals,
Vadodara.
EC is being considered as a primary permission for the creation of new items, which will
contribute to an increase in overall production capacity.
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